
Happy Labor Day!

The officers and staff of Victory Lodge 1725 would like to
wish all of our members and their families a happy and safe
Labor Day.

If you have the day off we hope you get to spend it with your
family  and  friends  enjoying  some  much  deserved  rest,
recreation  and  relaxation.

If you have to work today we all thank you for your hard work
and hope you have some time after work to rest and enjoy the
remainder of your day.

https://vl1725.org/happy-labor-day/

